Dear Parent,
	Thank you so much for allowing your kid to be a part of Disciple Now 2019 at FBC Comanche. We have some awesome things planned and we are super excited to have your kid and see how God works in his or her life. 
	Let me tell you a little bit about what Disciple Now is all about. Disciple Now is designed ultimately to allow students the opportunity to come together, take a break from everything else in the world, and focus solely on developing their relationship with Jesus Christ. It is inwardly focused. By this I mean Disciple Now is primarily focused upon our kids at FBC Comanche. It is our responsibility to train and nurture them in order for them to be equipped to be disciples in the world. Disciple Now helps accomplish this by providing a way for students to be more intimate with one another. Each student will be put in a small group with students of the same age and gender. Each group stays at their own designated home with their own adult leader. They are submersed into small group Bible studies throughout the weekend. In addition, there will be a worship service with a band, a mission project, games, and much more fun! We are blessed to have this opportunity to invest in the life of your child.
	Our prayer is that this weekend would not only be about the students. Rather, we want to impact the church as a whole – from kids to adults. Everyone has a part in the body of Christ and our goal is to make that known. So, please know that YOU are just as vital to Disciple Now weekend as anyone else.
	For this reason, you, your kids, and anyone else are invited to join us for worship on Saturday night at FBC Comanche from 7 to 8:30 p.m. You will be able to see what the kids have been up to all weekend and join us in worship alongside them. At 8 p.m. our Disciple Now participants will head out and those remaining will spend the last 30 minutes praying for them, the rest of our weekend, and our church. Please join us in this time. Then, be sure to join us Sunday morning for worship at 9 a.m.
	You should also be receiving a schedule for the weekend, a What-to-Bring list, and Time Away Cards. Please look over these and help your child be prepared. Feel free to contact me at any time with any questions you may have.
-Thanks and God Bless,
Phillip Bertrand
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